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Buy a Brick, Summer Camps, Remote Learning Wrap-Up, New Role for Marie Sierra

Read our 2019 Annual Report!

Brick by Brick

Who or what do you want to celebrate? Did
you travel the world with the Tucson
Arizona Boys Chorus? Now you can
commemorate that person, experience, ​or
travel. Celebrate your place in the history of
the Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus by
purchasing a legacy brick in the
Commemorative Brick Walkway.
This video is a message from our director,
Dr. Julian Ackerley about the Walkway.

Summer Camps are STILL ON!

Day Camp is June 15-19 - Early Bird
pricing has been extended to June 1!

Join us for an amazing week of music, fun,
and adventure. All participants will receive
high-quality music instruction from TABC
Director, Dr. Julian Ackerley. The week
culminates in a public performance at Reid
Park Zoo - complete with a post-
performance picnic party and swimming!

Call (520) 296-6277 or go to our website for
information.

Remote Learning Wrap-Up

While our season end was nontraditional,
​we were happy to be able to stay in touch
with our choristers through remote learning.
We held video calls and provided weekly
lessons. These lessons will stay online for the

https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1
https://youtu.be/p97OaTV3Q00
https://www.boyschorus.org/
https://boyschorus.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/TABC-Summer-Day-Camp-Flyer-2020-REGISTER.pdf


summer, so you can continue to enjoy them!
We are excited to see new and returning
choristers in person again this fall.

A New Role for Marie Sierra

It is with mixed emotions we announce that our
wonderful principal accompanist, Marie Sierra, will
be stepping back from working with the Touring
Chorus. Don't worry though! She will continue to
accompany our Young Men's Ensemble. Marie has
been traveling with TABC for 13 seasons. She
​toured across the globe with the Chorus to Russia,
Kazakhstan, the Czech Republic, Switzerland,
France, Germany, Japan, South Korea, China and
throughout the United States.

Marie’s extraordinary talent has been key to TABC
success. She says she has loved watching the boys
grow through the years as they have developed into
young men. “It has been a total pleasure of a job with
many great memories.” We thank Marie Sierra for
her countless miles traveled, exquisite music made
and exceptional contributions to the TABC team.

Thank You
Tucson Federal Credit Union,
Tucson Symphony Orchestra,

and
Zinburger

for your support of our
​80th Anniversary Season

Help Support Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus!
Jim Click "Millions for Tucson"

TABC participates in the Jim Click "Millions for
Tucson" raffle each year. Now more than ever,
your support can change the life of a chorister.



Our Touring Chorus and Young Men's
Ensemble are selling tickets to help offset next
year's historic British Isles Tour. If you'd like to
help the Chorus, contact the office to find out
more about the "Millions for Tucson" raffle.

Call us at 520-296-6277 for more information.


